
 
 
Bridging to Tomorrow Update  
(January 11, 2016)  
  

Traffic Bridge South Spans Taken Down 

Thousands of people gathered on the Broadway Bridge on Sunday, January 10, 2016 to watch 
the two south spans of the old Traffic Bridge come down. 

The demolition was managed by Graham Commuter Partners (GCP), through their contract with 
licensed blasting specialist Rakowski Cartage & Wrecking Ltd. Saskatoon’s Police Service and 
Fire Department patrolled the area surrounding Traffic Bridge to ensure public safety. 

Once the debris from the demolition is cleared, construction of the south portion of the new 
bridge will begin. The remaining two northern spans of the old bridge will be taken down as 
construction progresses. Updates will be provided when timelines are known.  

Thank you to residents, especially property owners and tenants within the exclusion zone, for 
their cooperation during this first phase of demolition.  

 

 

 


